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ECC Families:
Listed above is the media which will have our closing information listed.   Our closing notice will appear as Our Lady of the Presentation Early Childhood Center if we were to be closed or closing early.  We do not close in conjunction with Our Lady of the Presentation Elementary/Middle School or the Lee’s Summit R-7 school district we will have our own listing.  The determination for closing will be made as early as possible.  Our inclement weather policy from the handbook is listed below for your review.  Along with school closing lists we will also send out information via our e-mail Preschool distribution list with Constant Contact and a text notification through Remind. We will also post our operation status on our website, www.olplsecc.org and make a status update on Facebook and Twitter.  Please make sure the office has the e-mail address that you want to receive this type of notification.  If you have any questions regarding our closing procedures please see the Director.
INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY: (Parent Handbook pg. 11)
During inclement weather our center will be open unless conditions are determined to be too dangerous for travel.  It will be up to the discretion of the Director to determine if the center will close.  There will be one snow day incorporated into our schedule for the year.  Please make sure to check with the front office for snow closing procedures.  If the center is closed more than one day any additional days will be pro-rated (This policy does not include any days we close early or open late).
Thank you,

Catherine M. Koob
Director
